
2015 SENIOR HIGH            SERVANT EVENT

aRNOLD, MISSOURI
jUNE 23 - jUNE 28



SOMETHING NEW...a Missouri District Senior High Youth Servant 
Event is scheduled beginning Tuesday, June 23 through Sunday, 
June 28, 2015. 

Help equip your youth to use their gifts as they serve and love in the 
name of Jesus.  

Lodging will be in Arnold, MO with Servant Events happening in 
the St. Louis Metro area, and our mass gatherings will be held at St. 
John’s Lutheran Church in Arnold.  

The approximate cost for lodging, program and meals will be under 
$300. 

Please reserve the dates and watch for more information soon.  

The co-chairs for this gathering are Christina Stackle and Mary Beth 
Popp.  

More information will be available soon on our District website.  For 
more information contact Marilyn Haldiman at 417-830-6144.

660 Mason Ridge Center Drive, Suite 100
St. Louis, MO 63141


